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First name: Bryan

Last name: Thiriot

Organization: Goldstrike Thiriot LLC

Title: Member

Comments: Our family owns land in Goldstrike located south of the D1-7,6,8 proposed forest boundary in
Goldstrike, Utah. In 2006 the Bull Complex Fire surrounded our property and could have been a serious safety
issue had we been there at the time. Since then the Bureau of Land Management in 2015 included MT076 road
to connect from our property on the east fork beaver dam wash to the Daggett Flat road north that borders the
Pine Valley Ranger District.

We as a family are very supportive of the forest service to reduce future fire threats in this area by reducing fuel
loads in the D1,7,6,8 zones.

In fact we would support a more aggressive treatment to reduce fire loads in these zones. This will increase the
East Fork watershed with this immediate action. In fact the East Fork Beaver Dam wash in which we hold water
surface rights with the state of Utah was depleted the past three years. We had no water during the summers,
and again the action to reduce fire loads would contribute to a more improved watershed and health of the area.
The deer and habitat were reduced this season for lack of water. Please consider our comments favorable
towards the Dixie National Forest Prescribed Fire Landscape Resiliency Project! This is a needed and beneficial
project!



